Dear Professor Dutta

My name is Shengnan Zhang. I am a first year student in primary school and I am 8 years old. I am sincerely grateful for you since you give me help so that I can study happily in school now. I promised that I will not disappoint you. I will study hard and become a useful person when I grow up. I hope to become a doctor in the future!

Best Wishes
Shengnan Zhang
01.09.2012


	Teacher comment
You have been Chinese group leader during this semester and your performance is also quite stable. From your every move, I can see that you are a conscientious girl and always seek for improvement. I hope that you could pay more efforts in sports and then you could become an overall developed talent.



